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         January 8th 2018 
Dear Parents/Carers               
 
YEAR 5 RESIDENTIAL TRIP ESCOT PARK  18th-20th April 2018 
 
Following our successful trip in 2017, we are excited to say that we will be going ahead with this 
trip again in April 2018. We are delighted that you have the opportunity for your child to attend. 
 
Camp Wild is owned and operated by Wildwood Escot at Escot Park, near Ottery St Mary in 
glorious East Devon. The Estate occupies 1100 acres of forest, farms and parkland approximately 
eight miles from Devon’s Jurassic Coast near Budleigh Salterton and Sidmouth. The estate has 
been owned by the Kennaway family for over 200 years and is now leased by the Wildwood Trust 
and is an award winning venue for visitors wishing to discover more about the natural world. 
Please take the opportunity to look at the website, there is a small YouTube video well worth a 
watch! www.escotcampwild.co.uk 
 
Once your decision has been confirmed a non-refundable deposit of £20 will be required by 
WEDNESDAY 31ST JANUARY 2018. The total cost of the trip will be between  £120 - £130 
depending on the final numbers. This cost includes all travel costs and the compulsory journey 
insurance.  You will be issued with a payment card upon receipt of your deposit which will enable 
you to make staged payments.  
 
There will be an Open Evening to share details and pictures about the previous trip. This will take 
place on Wednesday 17th January in classroom 6B. If you are NOT able to attend the Open 
Evening, but would still like your child to attend, please respond to this deposit letter no later than 
January 31st 2018. 
 
 
Once the deposit is accepted, you will be committed to meeting the full cost of the trip. This 
is also applicable if your child withdraws from the trip for reasons other than those covered 
by insurance. Please note that final payment must be paid in FULL prior to the trip date. 
Failure of FULL payment will unfortunately result in your child being unable to attend. 
 
The final payment will be due by Wednesday 28th March 
This is a fantastic opportunity for the children and we are thrilled that we have been able to arrange 
this for them. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs J Fishlock 
Project Manager 

 
Year 5 Escot Park Residential Trip 18th-20th April 2018 

Deposit Form of £20 (Due by 31.01.18)  
 
Child’s Name………………………….…………… Class………………………………..  
 
I give permission for my child to attend The Escot Park Residential Trip in April 2018. 
 
Payment can be made by cheque/cash or direct online payments using the Gateway.// 
I enclose £20 cash/cheque…………………. Please make cheques payable to Stanbridge Primary 
School. 
 
Signed ……………………………Print……………………………Date………………………….. 
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